TRI-GID

TRI GENERAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
PUBLIC WORKSHOP ANNOUNCEMENT
PROCESS WASTEWATER DISCHARGE RATES

TRI General Improvement District will be hosting a public workshop to discuss the proposed
Process Wastewater Discharge Rates that could affect Process Water Customers discharging
industrial wastewater to the Asamera Effluent Storage Reservoir. Members of the public,
stakeholders, and TRIGID customers are all invited to attend the workshop to learn more about
the proposed rates, ask questions, and provide feedback.

DATE: February 22, 2024

TIME: 2:00 to 3:00 pm

LOCATION:  TRI General Improvement District Administrative Office
440 USA Parkway, Suite 440
McCarran, NV

VIAZOOM:  https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/5118278050?0mn=83440987338

Dial by your location
+1 669 900 6833 US

Meeting ID: 511 827 8050

Please note: This public workshop is intended to present information regarding the rate analysis
completed by TRIGID’s District Engineer and to solicit input from customers, stakeholders, and
the public. No action of the Board of Trustees will take place at this workshop. This item will be
considered for action by the Board of Trustees during the regularly scheduled March 7, 2024,
Board of Trustees meeting.



